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The Middle School Program staff requests permission to take photographs and/or videos of your child while participating exclusively in Middle School Program activities.  These photographs and videos will only be displayed on bulletin boards located on church property, the Middle School Program quarterly newsletter, DVDs produced by the Living Proof Church staff, the Living Proof Church website (www.livingproofchurch.org) , or printed material associated with various Living Proof Church ministries. 

Please indicate whether or not you will give us permission to photograph your child or have him or her appear on Living Proof Church videos by checking one of the boxes below.

I permit my child to be photographed and appear on a video:  _____
I do not want my child to be photographed or appear on a video:   _____ 

Child’s Name (print):__________________________

Parent’s Name (print):_________________________

Parent’s Signature:____________________________		Date:_______________


Thank you for allowing your child to be a part of our wonderful Middle School Program.
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